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Reply letter

Dear Ms. Raisa Mikhailovskaya,

Thank you for your interest in the Estonian prison system and requesting a visit to one of our facilities.
Your organization's work on prison reform and resocialization programs is important.

However, we regret to inform you that due to various circumstances we are unable to grant your
request for a prison visit.

We wish you success in your ongoing work.

Yours sincerely,

Meribel Moldau
Advisor to Deputy Secretary General
Department of Prisons

Ministry of Justice
Republic of Estonia

Suur-Ameerika 1/ 10122 Tallinn / +372 620 8100 / info@just.ee / www.just.ee
Registrikood 70000898






